
  
September 2023 Newsletter 

Child’s Play at Penclawdd 

Welcome to our new setting in Penclawdd primary school. 

We would like to introduce our team to you. Our Setting Manager is Stephanie Evans. She has moved 

from our St David’s setting where she was our toddler room manager and is looking forward to this 

new opportunity at Penclawdd primary school. She will be joined by Senior playworker Lily Smith who 

has been working at our Whitestone setting and has recently completed her degree. Our other 

playworker is Chloe Thomas who attended Penclawdd primary school herself and has lots of ties with 

the school. 

We will be running wrap around care following on from morning nursery at 11:20am finishing at 

3:10pm where we will be able to take children from age 2 to 4 years of age. We will then be running 

activity club from 3:10pm-4:30pm at the cost of £7/ session and then afterschool club from 3:10pm-

5:20pm for £11.  

Our Activity Club runs on themes each session. Monday is Cooking Club, Tuesday is Art Attack, 

Wednesday is Games Galore, Thursday is Explorers and Investigators and Friday is Film Friday.  

FREE TASTER SESSION – We would like to invite pupils from Penclawdd primary school to our free 

taster activity week, commencing Monday 25th September ONLY. Places are limited so contact us with 

your preferred day. (One session only per child).  

If anyone is interested in using any of our sessions or would like further information, please e-mail 

admin@childsplayswansea.co.uk where we can register your child or speak to a member of our team. 

We will also be offering a holiday club at our St David’s setting from Monday 30th October to Thursday 

2nd November. If anyone wishes to be added to mailing list for bookings please contact the e-mail 

above. 

Many thanks 

The Child’s Play team. 
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